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Graeff, Melissa

From: Barbara Mlodzik <barbarajmlodzik@gmail.com>
Sent Thursday, October 25, 2018 10:29 AM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject About cameras

My name is Barbara and I am one of the few people who in this world does not have a cell phone. I am 67
years old and will be retiring after 30+ years in the Day Care Business. I really hope that I will not have to
instull cameras and get a cell phone for the last couple of years that I am operating. I do have a camera outside,
but none inside. I am a Family Day Care and the children are always in my sight. They bring their lunches so I
do not have to be out of the room to feed them. If I need to go to the Kitchen I can still see them at all
times. Please make an exception for someone like me who is almost retiring and is anti cell phone. Thank you
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